
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21
st

 September 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am pleased to announce that this year the teachers will all run an additional club for the children. These clubs 

will be spread across the year and will run at either lunch time or after school. As a school, we are very 

conscious that many of the clubs that we offer the children are sports related. Even though we value the 

importance of sport, we feel that the school should provide a broad range of extracurricular activities to 

include as many children as possible.   Any of the clubs, stated at the bottom of this letter, will be available for 

children from Reception to Year 2; there will be no charge for any of the clubs listed below. 

 

Each club will have spaces for up to 25 children and will run until the end of the Autumn Term. If your child 

gets a place in one of the clubs the sessions will run from the week beginning 1
st

 October until the week ending 

14
th

 December. As places are limited, children can only apply to join one club this will hopefully ensure that 

more children will be able to access the clubs on offer.  

 

I am very aware that due to the number of spaces for each club some children might miss out. Club spaces will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. With this in mind, I have decided that any child, who does not 

get a space for one of the clubs, will get first refusal when the new clubs are published in the Spring Term. 

Please be aware that clubs on offer are likely to change (at the beginning of each term) as they will be run by 

different members of staff.  

 

Please see the list below that outlines the clubs that are available during the Autumn Term. 

 

Monday - Film Club (ran by Mrs Emoni in Panda Class) 

Monday - Ballroom/Latin Dancing (ran by Miss Stevenson in the Hall) 

Tuesday - Clay Modelling (ran by Mr Proctor in Meerkats Class) 

Thursday - Drama (ran by Miss Johnston in Koala Class) 

 

If you would like to apply for a space at one of the clubs, please complete the form attached to this letter and 

return the additional page to the main office on Monday 24
th

 September 2018.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. S. Proctor 



 

 

Club Application Form 

 

Child’s name: 

 

Year group: 

 

Class: 

 

Please tick one club you would like your child to attend -   

Monday - Film Club (ran by Mrs Emoni in Panda Class)  

Monday - Ballroom/Latin Dancing (ran by Miss Stevenson in the Hall)  

Tuesday - Clay Modelling (ran by Mr Proctor in Meerkats Class)  

Thursday - Drama (ran by Miss Johnston in Koala Class)  

 

 

Who will be collecting your child from the club? 

Parent  

School’s After School Club  

Other  

If other, please provide further details. 
 
 
 
 

Emergency Contact 1 -    Emergency Contact 2 - 

 

Name: _________________________  Name: _________________________ 

 

Number: _______________________  Number: _______________________ 


